

Richard Young 11 1st 5treet Colorado Spring 80906 719-331-4307

Re: Rezone 121 S. Marland Road

Dear Mr. Kendall,

My name is Richard Young. I'm the managing partner of Red Fox Properties which is building a cabin on 2.42 acers directly south of the property Applicant. I never received any mall notice of this zoning request and just recently saw the sign at the entrance to my property. I have no objection to the Applicant building an addition to their residence or consolidating zoning, however, the requested zone change allows far too many lots on the property. A zone change to R 2.5 would be much more consistent with the density of the surrounding neighborhood. Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Richard Young



BRYAN CAVE LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP

90 South Cascade Avenue, Suite 1300, Colorado Springs, CO 80903-1679

T: 719 473 3800 F: 719 633 1518 bclplaw.com



FACSIMILE COVER

Date:

Tuesday, November 6, 2018 3:50:10 PM

From:

Earle, Tara

Telephone:

Eastern Time (719) 381-8436

Sender's Direct Fax Number:

(719) 381-9036

To:

El Paso County

Fax Number:

7195206695

Company:

Telephone:

Matter

E016386

Number of Pages Including Cover:

02

Message:

Please see attached.

This facsimile contains information that (a) is or may be LEGALLY PRIVILEGED, PROPRIETARY IN NATURE, OR OTHERWISE PROTECTED BY LAW FROM DISCLOSURE and (b) is intended for the use of the Addressee(s) named herein. If you are not the intended recipient, and addressee, or the person responsible for delivering this to an addressee, you are hereby notified that reading, copying or distributing this facsimile is prohibited. If you have received this facsimile in error, please notify us immediately and we will either request you to destroy or mail the facsimile back to us at the address above. Thank you.